
   

Learners Today ~ Leaders Tomorrow 

Liberty Patriot Stars 

Liberty Elementary                                    September 2019 

  
September 
  8—Labor Day ~ No School 
16—Mid Terms Sent Home 
18—Picture Day 
25—Donuts with Dad  
        7:30am-8:00am 
26—PTO/SAC  Meeting @ 3:00pm 
 

 October 

15—End of First Quarter 
18—No School (Teacher Workday) 
20—Picture Retake Day 
24—PTO/SAC  Meeting @ 3:00pm 
28—Report Cards Sent Home 

 

Reading and Math Diagnostics 
 

This year our school has the privilege of piloting a different diagnostic program 
to progress monitor our students. In the past we have used iReady for        
progress monitoring and instruction. This year our student will not be required 
to complete the iReady assessments or the iReady instructional path. Instead 
our Kindergarten and some first grade students will be taking the Star Early 
Literacy, customized reading test for students to take on a computer. The test 
is designed for students beginning readers who do not yet read independently 
or need early  iteracy skills assessed. Our first through fifth grade students will 
be taking Star Reading and Star Math, also a customized reading and math 
test on the computer. 
 
This 15 to 25 minute assessment will be given five times a year to monitor the 
progress of our students and guide individual instruction for our students. We 
are excited to be piloting this program that  has been used in many other   
counties for years with much success. Teachers will use reports from Star  
Early Literacy, Reading, and Math to determine the ability level of each student 
and to measure growth. There will not be a home computer based component 
for students to complete at home; so please be on the lookout for other       
assignments from your child’s teacher to help them practice what they learned 
in school. 
 
As always, we are thankful for your support and involvement in your child’s 
education! 
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What is SOAR? Has your child 

talked about going to SOAR?  At 

Liberty Elementary we are        

extremely fortunate to have the 

additional resource of SOAR:   

Student Outcome Achieve       

Results. Students are selected 

based upon data and receive    

an additional amount of time       

for math and/or reading skills.  

We have three amazing 

paraprofessionals that work      

extensively in small group on 

guided reading and/or math 

skills.  These groups are re-

evaluated at midterms and at 

the end of each grading period.  

KEEPING 

YOU 

INFORMED 
 
The Liberty Elementary SPAR, SIP, 
PIP, School Compact, and Parent’s 
Rights to Know are available in 
the front office, in the Family 
Reading Center, and on the       
Liberty Elementary Website in the 
upper right hand corner under 
“Important Links.” 

Family 
Reading 

Experience 

All are invited to visit the Title 1 
Family Reading Experience (FRE) 
and check out up to three books. 
In addition to the weekly check-
out books, each child receives 
one weekly  “Keeper” book for 
their home library.  The FRE takes 
place twice a week, on Tuesday 
and Thursday mornings from 
7:30am—8:30am in the Media 
Center.  Parents, along with Ms. 
McGill, locate books that are 
“just right” for each child’s     
reading level. 

Here at Liberty we take bullying 
very seriously.  Deputy Geraldine 
Orneas and Mrs. Whaley ensure 
that all Liberty students have an 
accurate understanding of what 
bullying is and what the students 
should do if they see someone 
bullying another student.  We 
want the students at Liberty to 
know that they should always  
be kind and supportive of one 
another. 

Birthday and  

Party Treats 

 

 
 
If you wish to send in treats    
for your child’s birthday or    
other special occasions, you 
must first check with your 
child’s teacher to make the   
arrangements. Also, it is very 
important that, due to allergies, 
only store bought items with 
the ingredients clearly listed on 
the package are permitted to 
be distributed to the students 
in your child’s classroom. 

Students in Mrs. Clow's class     
enjoy earning Flashlight Friday. 
They can read AR books in        
reduced lighting and use a finger 
light to read their books.  

Mrs. Clow’s Third 
Grade Students 

know that 
“Now’s the Time!” 
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Dismissal Reminders 

Parent Drop-Off:  When   
dropping off your child(ren) at 
school in the morning, please 
remember to pull all the way 
forward towards pole number 
one following the line of traffic 
as you go.  Please do not try 
and pass the car in front of 
you. 

 

Walkers:  If your child(ren) 
are a walker, they must walk 
all  the  way  home and  not be  
picked up on a nearby street.  
If you need to pick them up in 
a car, please come to the 
office to get a student card for 
parent pick-up and let your 
child’s teacher know that they 
will be going to parent pick-up 
rather than walkers.  Parents 
of Kindergarten and First 
Graders—Please remember to 
have your pass when meeting 
your child for walkers. 

We need to work together to keep our children safe. 

Girls on the Run 
starts: 

 

Tuesday 
September 17th 

 
Practices will be Tuesdays 
and Thursdays after school 
until 4:15pm.  

FortifyFL - Tip Reporting  
School Safety Tip Reporting 

Florida Department of Law Enforcement 

https://apps.apple.com/us/developer/florida-department-of-law-enforcement/id1434731551
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